
 

New Paltz School Tax Payments by Mail or Online Only This Year 
 
Due to COVID-19 safety protocols, New Paltz Central School District’s 2020 school tax payments 
must be made by either mail or online.  In-person payments are not being accepted due to 
health and safety protocols established by M&T Bank and the District.  
 
Property owners should expect their annual tax bill to arrive via the U.S. mail during the first 
week of September. Two payment options, by mail or online through MuniciPAY, are available. 
 
To pay by mail, taxpayers should send a check along with the payment stub located on the 
bottom portion of the tax bill to: School Tax Collector, PO Box 129, Buffalo, NY 14240-0129.  
There are no fees associated with this option. The U.S. postmark is considered the date of 
payment. 
 
To pay online, taxpayers can access the MuniciPAY portal at 
https://infotaxonline.com/FindProperty.aspx?56. Search for the tax bill by owner name and 
click on “pay balance.” MuniciPAY charges $1.50 for processing an electronic check or a 2.65% 
transaction fee for credit card payments. 
 
All school tax payments are due by September 30, 2020. Payments made online on or after 
October 1, 2020 or by mail with a postmark date of October 1, 2020 or later will be assessed a 
2% late fee.  
 
For questions or additional information, please call the Town of New Paltz Tax Collector at 845-
256-4017. 
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